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July 13, 2023 
 
Ms. Cindy Davis     Via e-mail: cdavis@iccsafe.org  
Nominating Committee Chair 
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Mr. Andre Jaen, Nominee for ICC Director – Section C 
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
 
The Fire Marshals Association of Colorado (FMAC) would like to formally support 
the nomination of Mr. Andre Jaen as a candidate for the International Code Council 
Board of Directors – Section C. Mr. Jaen has been involved and engaged with ICC’s 
Colorado Chapter since 2014. He has a well-demonstrated passion for building 
codes, standards development, and leadership in the profession. Several of us on 
the FMAC Executive Board have had the pleasure of working alongside Andre as 
we, too, work to serve the citizens of Jefferson County, Colorado. Mr. Jaen is the 
consummate code professional and is always motivated to share his knowledge and 
experience with others. 
 
For his dedication to the discipline, the Fire Marshals Association of Colorado 
supports Andre’s candidacy for ICC Directorship and believes that, should he be 
elected, Mr. Jaen will be very successful in this role. 
 
Should you desire any additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Steven Gosselin 
FMAC Vice President 
 
Cc:   Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO dsims@iccsafe.org 
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